
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 West Street, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO11 2QR 

 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 

Dear Member, 

This is to give notice that the Annual General Meeting of the Pelargonium & 
Geranium Society will be held on Saturday March 16th 2024 at Pebworth Village Hall 
(CV37 8XA) beginning at 11am. 

An agenda for the meeting can be found on the reverse of this letter. 

There will be an opportunity to have a light lunch of soup and sandwiches after the 
AGM closes. To help catering arrangements could you please indicate by Saturday 
March 9th 2024 if you will be requiring lunch which will cost £6 per person, payable 
on the day. 

I can be contacted by post at the above address or by email at 

muckandmagic@hotmail.com  

where I am happy to receive apologies for absence and answer any questions you 
may have. 

Thank you and I look forward to meeting you all at the Annual General Meeting in 
March. 

 

Sheila Johnson 

Secretary 

Pelargonium & Geranium Society 
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The Pelargonium and Geranium Society 
Annual General Meeting 

Pebworth Village Hall 
Chapel Road, Worcestershire. 

CX37 8XA 
Saturday, 16th March 2024 

Meeting starts at 11am 
 
Agenda 

 
1. Reading of the Notice convening the Meeting 
2. Apologies for absence 
3. Welcome by the President 
4. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting on Saturday, March 18th 2023 
5. Matters Arising 
6. Chairman’s Report 2023 
7. Hon. Treasurer’s Report 
8. Adoption of Accounts 
9. Appointment of Independent Examiner 2024 

   10. Membership Secretary’s Report 
 11.          Election of Officers 

a) Hon. Chairman 
b) Hon. Treasurer 
c) Hon. Secretary 

    12. Election of Committee Members 
Nominations should be received by the Secretary by Saturday, March 9th 
2024 and will be reported at the meeting. 

13. Any Other Business relevant to the Annual General Meeting 
14. Vote of thanks 
15.          Date, Time and Place of the next Annual General Meeting 
 
 

               
 


